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Circular: NPCI/2017-18/AEPS/014 9th March, 2018

Onboarding on Non RD Compliant devices

This is with reference to Office circular No. K-11020/44/2012-UIDAI (Auth-I) dated
24.05.2017 with regards to upgradation of all public biometric devices to Registered
devices. This is to ensure the encryption of biometrics of residents at the time of
capture. Any further use of non- Registered Devices will be putting resident’s privacy
at risk. It has been notified by UIDAI that completion of RD upgradation should be
completed by 31.03.2018. All non-Registered Device transactions shall be charged @
Rs 0.20 and Rs 0.10 for AUAs and ASAs respectively till the stipulated deadline, any
loss or disruption in the services shall be a responsibility of the AUAs/KUAs. It has
been notified via circular dated 28.02.2018 that UIDAI would not further extend the
deadline of RD upgradation since most of the AUAs have completely migrated to RD.
In this regards, it is advised that

1. All member entities availing AUA/KUA services shall deploy only RD complaint
devices for transacting with immediate effect. Any entity approaching NPCI
for on boarding its services shall be 100% complaint on Registered Devices.

2. All the member who are still non complaint on RD services are request to
immediately approach get their services certified failing to do so will result
in transactions getting declined, NPCI shall not be held liable for disruption
of any services arising due to non-compliance.
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